
2024-25 & 2025-26 Staff Council President

When the unexpected happened, you 
stepped up — again!
After leading us through a successful 
2024–25 term, James graciously agreed to 
serve as President for 2025–26 when a 
leadership vacancy arose.
Your dedication, steady leadership, and 
willingness to go above and beyond made 
all the difference.
We appreciate you, James — and we 
couldn’t have done it without you!

Thank You,  

James Jorris!
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